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DATES TO REMEMBER  
 
 

Tuesday 24th September - Reception reading workshop 
 
 

Wednesday 25th September at 2:30pm - Kenningtons Cafe  
 
 

Tuesday 22nd October  - Year 2 interhouse event (a.m.) 
 
 

28th October—1st November Half Term 
4th November Inset Day 

 
 

Monday 28th October - Half Term Holiday  
Activities start. 

 

Thank you  
 

Thank you to all parents who have returned the local visit/
photograph letters. A second/final reminder (on orange paper)
will be sent out today. If you do not return it, we will assume 
that your child is not permitted on visits or in photographs.   

Jeans for Genes Day  
 

Thank you for supporting the charity Jeans for Genes.  
We will let you know next week how much we raised. 



Would you like help with quitting smoking? 

Stoptober is back! Next month people all over the country will take part in 
Stoptober, the 28 day stop smoking challenge.  From apps to packs there’s 

lots of free support to help you every step of the way. 

So whatever your reason for stopping whether it’s your family, health or sim-
ply to save money, join Stoptober today.   

Visit: Stoptober.smokefree.nhs.uk. 

Good Luck! 

Reception children 
 

Just a reminder that reception children will be attending 
both morning and afternoon sessions the week starting 
23rd September 2013. They will finish school at 3.15pm 
and should be collected in the main infant playground. 

Ockendon Academy  
Year 6 Perspective Parents Evening 

 
An open evening will be taking place at the Ockendon Academy for year 6 pupils and parents. 

 
This will be held on Thursday 26th September 2013, from 4 - 7pm.  

 
 

Reminder 
 

Copies of letters sent home can be found on the school 
website (www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk).  
 
Please visit the homepage of your child’s year group to 
download a copy.  

Medication 
 

When sending in any medication for your child, can you 
please make sure that you have filled in the yellow form, 

which you can collect from the school office. 
 If your child needs an asthma pump, please ensure this is 

in school with them at all times.  


